
From: JP Pawloski
To: CDPR dpr22005
Subject: Fumigation chemicals
Date: Friday, January 13, 2023 8:36:25 AM

EXTERNAL:

The present rules for fumigation should be tightened. When they fumigated on other side of Rogge lane I spoke to
the man in charge. He said people on his side would need haz mat suits and I would need nothing and the breeze
blows in my direction! That distance is 40 feet. Also those chemical are even more toxic than what they replaced.
The industry needs real management that reduces environmental chemicals.
JP Pawloski Rogge lane, watsonville
Regards, JP
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